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 As a 40 year resident of Santa Barbara, and a 25 year resident of Hope Ranch,  I urge you to say no to 
the Coastal Commission program that would impose upon the County significant changes to the 
Coastal Zoning Ordinance that controls land use in Hope Ranch and other coastal areas.  I am an 
active member of many equestrian, educational, and environmental groups and want to preserve our  
heritage.  I hope you will protect the best interest of the coast and its citizens.  As a local teacher for 20 
years, I chose to live in this unique coastal environment..  SB County has done an excellent job of 
protecting our coastal lands and should not allow the state to change the rules.  Your planning and 
development department for years has been under the scrutiny of the Grand Jury and has difficulty in 
implementing existing ordinances. Now is not the time  to make sweeping  changes that may have an 
economic effect  to the landowners, the county tax base, and for you in having to implement these 
changes.  I have been a supporter of yours and I hope I can count on you to be thoughtful as you 
consider this proposal. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
Jane Lodas  
960 Via Tranquila 
Santa Barbara, CA, 93110 
  
805 683 4727         
  


